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“navigating change 
in uncertain times”

“The annual report of OBD is a valuable 
source of information, guidance and 
encouragement for management as it 
continues on this journey”

WFP Management response to OBD’s 
Annual Report



Accountability 
• OBD observes that employees, in particular those in 

leadership positions, are held more accountable, however:

o “Known secrets”: impact
on working environment

Reassignment process: preventing 
to 'reshuffle problems'

Need to enhance and value both 
technical capacity and people skills



Workplace Culture and WFP’s 
Realignment And Downsizing Process

How can WFP 
maintain the relevance 

of workplace culture 
while going through the 

org alignment? 



OBD Statistics January - May 2024



Nipping conflict 
in the bud

• Over 200 Respectful Workplace 
Advisors (RWA’s) as of June 2024 

• Maximizing the benefits of the 
RWA network



OBD Team: Increasing 
Presence in the Field
OBD Team: Increasing 
Presence in the Field



Looking Forward 

✓ 18 in-person missions planned for July – December 2024

✓ A new mediation framework for WFP 

✓ OBD as early warning system: 
• Advancing a more proactive dialogue

with leadership

✓ Breaking down siloes: 
• Necessity for WFP’s system of justice 

to be more cohesive
• Closer collaboration will help reduce 

pressure on formal channels 



Thank You!  Ombudsman@wfp.org

Contacting the Ombudsman is always a safe first step – 
Everybody is welcome with any work-related issue
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